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Dear Friends, and Loved Ones, Wednesday April 8th, 2009 
 
 

 

 

WE WILL EVENTUALLY BE 
MINISTERING TO THEIR PEOPLE  

TODOS SANTOS PASTORS IN 
WHOSE CHURCHES WE WOULD 

HAVE BEEN ON THIS TRIP 

 
Looking back on our last trip, we can see that God began a new 
dimension in our ministry.  The impact of His message was greater and 
the results were greater.   We sensed more the urgency of the hour as 
we looked at the 5-year pact with God, ending next Monday, and 
understood more profoundly this world’s time of financial difficulty. 
 
We had expected to leave tomorrow for a physically demanding trip to 
many towns and villages in the mountains of Guatemala.  We were 
anticipating great blessing, however due to lack of funds, this is the 
first trip in two years we have had to cancel. 
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Our dear friends in Guatemala have assured us that they will 
reschedule all of the canceled meetings for "when we can get there". 
Opportunities in other countries will also have to wait until God 
provides airfare. 
  
All are suffering financially in one way or another during this time of 
economic difficulty.   We have taken this in stride and are asking God 
to give us understanding of His will for our lives and ministry. 
 
We know God has given us a message and a testimony that in any 
language is edifying to the body of Christ.  We are exploring before 
God the possibility of preaching and sharing morning, noon or night, 
seven days a week in churches, homes, or wherever He leads us here 
in the U.S.   Until God provides a way to again reach Latin America, we 
will be at peace redeeming the time here in our own country. 
 

Our message is and will continue to be: 
• Love Christ with all your heart; live in obedience and 

holiness before Him;  
• Allow God to use you to win many to Christ; and  
• Understand that in these last days, God wants to send a 

great awakening or revival.   
Now that the "almighty dollar" is losing its value, many are 
finally looking to our All Mighty, Heavenly Father, for purpose of 

life. 
 
Airfare in the United States seems to be at an all time low (less than 
half the cost of trips to Latin America). 
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Please contact us if you know any church or group that wants to be 
blessed by the message that God has given us.  This same message 
has already been a blessing to many more than 70,000 pastors and 
leaders in numerous countries in Latin America.  
  
For a resume you can go to our web site http://www.moorereport.com 
that will answer any question someone may have about our lives and 
ministry. 
 
We ask that you include us in your prayers, knowing that God will 
answer and that He will open doors so that we will be used of God for 
His glory while we remain here in the U.S. 
 
Yours in the Love of the Lord, 
 

Charles and Judy Moore   and   Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2                    San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941                                    
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com 
 

 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


